
 

 
 
 
 
                                                                                                   
 
 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
IGD S.p.A.: Roberto Zoia is the new IGD’s Development and Real Estate Asset 
Manager. 
 
 
Roberto Zoia is the new Development and Real Estate Asset Manager, strengthening the team of 
this area of IGD S.p.A. – a company listed in the STAR segment of the Italian Stock Exchange, 
active in the retail real estate sector. 
 
Roberto Zoia, 45 years old, from Mantova, is an high skilled professional in the retail sector as he 
worked as Development and Real Estate Asset Director in Carrefour Italia since 1999. 
 
The Development and  Real Estate Asset Manager is a high strategic key figure for IGD as he is the 
one with the aim to develop further the business of the company, creating and evaluating the 
acquisition and the start up of retail centers. 
  
“We decided to strengthen, in order to be more competitive, the Development area, a key function 
for the profitable growth of a company active in the retail real estate industry – said IGD’s CEO 
Filippo Carbonari –  We reached our goal hiring one of the outstanding professionals the market 
could offer. Up to date Zoia played his role in one of the leading operators of the large scale 
distribution market: Carrefour. This confirms that IGD is very attractive not only for the financial 
market but also for human resources” 
 
 
IGD - Immobiliare Grande Distribuzione – S.p.A. is one of the main players in the Italian retail 
real estate sector. As of 30 June 2006, market values for its real estate assets totaled EUR 749.3 
million. To date, the company portfolio comprises 9 shopping malls, 13 hypermarkets, 1 superstore 
and 3 plots for development. IGD S.p.A., offering retail operators an instrument to manage and 
make optimal use of real estate assets, also runs 18 third party shopping malls. 
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